
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Trucking Company 
 
As you know, we are in the pulp and paper business.  The success of our business, and 
hence the need for your services, depends on a strong and vibrant pulp and paper business 
across many markets. 
 
We would ask you to consider the following.  Travel Centers of America, and perhaps 
some other truck stop centers, are installing hand dryers in their restrooms.  On these 
hand dryers there are sometimes stickers asserting information about the use of trees and 
paper that is often a distortion of the facts.  Consider asking your drivers to complain to 
the store’s management when they see such information prominently displayed, and 
further, to avoid stopping at such stores in the future. 
 
After all, it is your business and your drivers’ livelihood that are at stake if we do not 
promote accurate facts about the use of pulp and paper products in modern society. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Your customer 


